Georgra Power Company
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia 30302
Telephone 404 522-6060 . _
Vogtle Project

Southern Company Services, Inc
Post Office Box 2625
Birmingham, Alabama 35202
Telephone 205 870-6011
April 5, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Inspection and Enfurcement

Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street File: X7BG03-M22
Atlanta, GA 30303 Log: GN-166

Reference: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant - Unit'] and 2 ’
50-424, 50-425 Leaks in Containment Cooling Coil Units

Attention: Mr, James P, O'Reilly
Gentlemen:

On March 4, 1982 fCeorgia Power Company reported a potential deficiency
to the Commission concerning some defective cooling coils in the containment
coolers, Georgia Power Company is conducting an engineering evaluation to
determine if the leaks could have prevented these coolers from performing
their functional requirements. The engineering evaluation is scheduled for
completion in mid-May.

Georgia Power Company expects to submit a final report to the NRC on
this matter by June 4, 1982.

This reply contains no proprietary information and may be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room,

Yours truly

W, .

D. 0, Foster
Project General Manager
CWH/t1p

xc: U, S. Huclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Victor J. Stello
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, D, C, 20555
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